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Executive Board


President          Jim Murphy


860-742-3054  � HYPERLINK "mailto:irishbrit0471@att.net" ��irishbrit0471@att.net�     


Vice President  Vacant


Secretary          Vacant


Treasurer          Gary Dilk	


860-742-9656


Archivist           Susan Way	     860-712-4278


                  


Members at Large





Ginney Dilk            860-742-9656


Milton Natusch       860-465-9437


Bob Visny	     860-742-8354





Past President   Pat Natusch       860-465-9437





Executive Board Meetings are held on


The second Thursday of every month, 7:00 pm at the Strong-Porter house. All are welcome. 








Coventry Historical Society





P.O. Box 534


Coventry, Connecticut 06238





Phone:


860.742.9025





E-Mail:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:%7Cinfo@CTCoventryhistoricalsociety.org" �info@ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org�





The Coventry Historical Society Web Site is located at:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org" ��www.ctcoventryhistoricalsociety.org� 





Become a Member





If you aren’t already a member of the Coventry Historical Society, please consider joining now!





 Single Membership $10.00





 Family Membership $15.00





Send us your name, address and contact information using one of the methods listed on the left of this page.





Telephone number and email address would be appreciated.











Coventry Historical Society


P. O. Box 534


Coventry, CT 06238











Coventry Conversations


 


       Did you know that the Coventry town website has video on demand that not only covers town meetings but has a neat feature called Coventry Conversations.  So far there are conversations with Tim Ackert, Patrick Flaherty, John Elsesser and Arnold Carlson.  Below are instructions for finding the site.  Take a look and imagine how cool it would be to have oral histories available for everyone to see.  If you have recommendations for interviewees I suggest you contact Bob Plank at munivision (also on the Coventry site ).


 


Go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.coventryct.org" �www.coventryct.org� and look in the lower right corner for the munivision box and click on video on demand OR


go to � HYPERLINK "http://coventryct.,pegcentral.com" �http://coventryct.,pegcentral.com�. You can select from a variety of folders or just leave on ALL FOLDERS and view the entire list.  It's not long; only 15 or so entries.








Reminisce Day at the Brick School





       One room schoolhouse students gathered at the Brick School to relate stories and observations of the good old days.  Channel 13 was on hand to video tape the stories and will have the event on our local access channel this fall.  Approximately 30 students, families and visitors attended with eight students and teacher, Laura Edmondson presenting their stories. 





  �     �
























































     


     �              











�Farm Day Returned to Strong-Porter This Year!





We had a great turnout, everyone seemed to be having great fun, and the weather cooperated. Special thanks go to Bob Visny for chairing the event and all who helped and attended.
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Above:  Steamer Launch at Lake Wangumbaug





Left:  Newspaper advertisement for building lots on Lake Wangumbaug, $99.00 and up.
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September – 





       Annual picnic/meeting on September 22 at 12 noon. We are supplying chicken to grill and everyone brings a dish to share. Come and catch up on all the news, visit with society members. We are planning on frying pan and hay bale tossing competitions among other activities. We have a short general membership meeting to vote on a budget and Executive board officers.





October-





       Walktober Event - 1880s Funeral Re-enactment, Church to Cemetery - October 6  (Bob Visny - 860-742-8354)





November – 





       Free Coffee Break November 6 & 7. This will be a major fund raiser for CHS at the Willington rest stop on I-84. We need mega volunteers to staff the booth. CHS volunteers would be informing the public about the society or town history. There should be posters/photos available to provide topics for discussion or memory enhancers. Shifts will be determined by how much time the volunteers want to spend. The food will be taken care of by CHS volunteers with prior experience in prior coffee breaks at this location.





Please call Ginney Dilk at 860-742-9656 or email her at � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdilk@aol.com" ��gdilk@aol.com� 








Brick School Event





       Oct 7, 1-4, Halloween Party (appropriate for ages 3-8)
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